

The Minutes of the committee meeting of the Loughborough Students' Archery club, held on 15/11/07

The meeting opened at 18:05

1. Attendance

- a. Present: James, Chris B, Phil G, Ash, Mike, Jade, Tim and Alan (LATE!!!)
- b. Apologies for Absence: Sam (Texted during meeting), Phil M (on a bus, Nottingham???), Jon (poor excuse)
- c. Absent: none

2. The minutes of the last meeting were passed.

a. Last Meeting's Action Points:

- **Phil G** – H frame invoice, needs to talk to Jon to talk to his girlfriend to talk to her dad, or James can just talk to her dad...
- **James** - fixed bent arrows and has not returned equipment, (déjà vous) and won't, he may bring back the arrow straightner and bow press, which is a death trap!
- **James** – to look into patches and pins, TOO LAZY!!!
- **Ash & Sam** – Post BUTTS social, being sorted
(tie Cambridge together, and force them to the social, strip them of sharp objects and leave them outside the Noodle Bar, then take them to town, pour alcohol down their throats and tie them outside the pub, throw pennies at them and leave them there...apparently)
- **Sam** – Christmas social, Sam is sending an email out about it..whoop!
(Requirements for Stubbs, in Constitution, role must be old, turn up late...)
(Stubbs and Birm to beat Tim!)
- **Tim** – Quicks order – Tim doesn't no what he is doing! , **Phil** to email **James**. *(Cant use sponsors, they burned down!)*
- **Tim** – Repair arrows – will do on Wed with **Alan**.
(Stubbs is a Star, Birm wants to be one, but can't be)
- **James** – Enquire about free gym membership, hasn't yes, must do it, we want it!!!!!! DO IT!!
- **Alan** – Organise IOM T-Shirts, Waiting to see if we have 20 people so we know if we can get the t-shirts free.
- **Pilko** – to be picked on at IOM
- **James** – Update Website, has done Random Quotes, still has to update photos, Mikes' with Stubbs in it and Stubbs to be a Squirrel.

(anything else from Last meeting?, Phil wasn't here and Birm wasn't listening!)

3. Main Business

- a. Lboro BUTTS – Jon to send Stubbs an email telling him that he is shooting. (Birm will get stubbs out of bed, he always does!)
 - 2nd session, Alan and Ash will shoot so can help in the first session.
 - Be here for 9 to set up!

(discuss the logistics of Stubbs hangover, should he judge or shoot in first session, at BUSA his hangover got bad in afternoon so shot better in morning, but we can sort him out for afternoon or get drunk again to shoot better?)

- b. BUTTS social – Noodle Bar (40 people, not sure about Nott)
- c. Christmas social – Sam sorting
- d. IOM – Not nearly there Birm (but we are a fortnight closer than we were a fortnight ago)
 - Encourage 20 people
- e. CCS – 8th December (Phil is paying attention)
 - James will organise medals
 - We have enough faces, but Chris to check just in case

(LETS ALL DRAW ON JUNGLE!!!!)

- f. Foxes Worcester – James to email club rather than emailing Jon who then has to email the club...makes much more sense
 - Novices shoot Foxes

4. Other Business

- James, Alan and Chris are off to the noodle bar, now
- Sam will have a curry?

5. Session rota

- a. Sat 17th - cancelled
- b. Sun 18th - cancelled
- c. Tues 20th - Chris
- d. Wed 21st - James
- e. Sat 24th – BUTTS Me
- f. Sun 25th - Cancelled
- g. Tues 27th - Chris

- h. Wed 28th -James
- i. Sat 1st - Chris/Stubbs plus Jade/Mike
- j. Sun 2nd - Chris/Stubbs plus Jade/Mike

6. Confirmation of next meeting

~~Proposed for 29th November 2007~~ – I am not here of bollocks
Phil to Chair meeting, 29th November 07

7. Meeting Closed: 18:45